PRIME MINISTER

BITATERAL WITH THE CHANCELIOR

We had originally planned for a bilateral with the Chancellor
tomorrow (Wednesday) morning. But in view of the long talk you

had with him yesterday I have now agreed with his office that a

further bilateral this week is not needed. So tomorrow's meeting

has been cancelled.

PAUL GRAY
28 NOVEMBER 1989
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